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M&C Invitation: Senakw Truth and Reconciliation Lunch Event (Sept. 27, 2024)
TRC invitation Sept 2024.pdf

Dear Mayor and Council,

On behalf of Squamish Nation and Peak Construction, you are invited to an event marking the National Day of Truth and
Reconciliation at the Senakw construction site.

Where: Senakw construction site
Date: Friday September 27th
Time: llam-1pm

The event will commemorate the history and ongoing trauma caused by Residential and day schools, and remember
those who never returned home, Survivors, and their families. The 400+ construction team will be in attendance and not
working on site that day.

Orange Shirts designed by Ted Baker (Squamish Nation Artist and Residential School Survivor) will be provided to
workers and event guests, and lunch will be provided by a Squamish Nation Caterer.

Attached is further information on the event, including a map for off-site parking.Please note there is very limited
onsite parking and it is reserved for Elders and Guest Speakers only.

Please RSVP to themeon@peakgrp.com should you wish to attend or should you have questions about the event.

Best,
Paul

Paul Mochrie (he/him)

City Manager

City of Vancouver
paul.mochrie@vancouver.ca
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The City of Vancouver acknowledges that it is situated on the unceded traditional territories of thexvmaBkwayam (Musgueam),
Skwxwu7mesh (Squamish), and salilwatat (Tsleil-Waututh) Nations.
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Senakw Site Truth and Reconciliation Lunch

On behalf of Peak Construction, we are honoured invite you join the Senakw
construction team at site at11:00am - 1:00pm on September 27, 2024, to
commemorate the history and ongoing trauma caused by residential and day schools,
and remember those who never returned home, survivors and their families.

Please confirm your attendance as soon as possible. If you have additional guests to be
invited, please follow up directly with Teresa Hemeon (at themeon@peakgrp.com). As
this is a catered event, please do not forward this invitation.

LIMITED ONSITE PARKING
Please note there is very limited onsite parking and parking is reserved for Elders and
Guest Speakers only. Please plan to carpool and park off site.

See the below map for off-site parking across from HR MacMillan Space Centre, Marina
Parking lot and the gravel parking lot adjacent to the foot path. The foot path to Site
looks closed with a gate but you can walk around it straight to the site. Along the path
you will see signs for eagles, coyotes, and skateboarders. Continue along the path to
the construction site.

The event will be held underneath the Burrard Street bridge (rain or shine).
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